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10th October 2024 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Dear Parents, 
 
Hopefully you’ve seen our newsletters and are aware Parents’ Evening will be taking place after school on 
Tuesday 22nd October and Wednesday 23rd October.   
 
The appointments take place in your child’s classroom.  Access is via the main entrance/foyer.  
 
The appointments are ten minutes long and are for adults only.  There is a clear rationale for this: it is a golden  
opportunity to discuss, not only how your child has settled, but for teachers to speak freely with you about what key 
areas your child needs to focus on this year, in order to improve, and how you may be able to support this at home.  
When we work in close partnership, we are more likely to have the impact we desire. 
 
Additional meetings where they are needed can be made with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Children are encouraged to attend our second parents’ evening of the year during the month of April.  This is when 
we share pupils’ work, too. 
. 
You will be able to book your appointment between Monday 14th October and Monday 21st October (9.00 am 
open). Bookings are via Arbor only.  
 
If you have any difficulties booking your appointment/s, please speak to the school office who will be able to assist. 
 
The appointments are set up as follows: 
 
Mrs Nicholls Antony Class Tuesday 22nd October – 15:30 to 17:00 
    Wednesday 23rd October – 15:30 to 18:00 
 
Mrs Barber* Wenzel Class Tuesday 22nd October – 15:30 to 18:00 
 
Mrs Eaton* Wenzel Class Wednesday 23rd October – 15:30 to 18:00 
 
Mr Newman Larwood Class Tuesday 22nd October – 15:30 to 18:00 
    Wednesday 23rd October – 15:30 to 18:00 
 
Mrs Matthews Rauf Class Tuesday 22nd October – 15:30 to 18:00 
    Wednesday 23rd October – 15:30 to 18:00 
 
(*please only book an appointment with one of the teachers for Wenzel Class) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Abbs 
Head Teacher 
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